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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 8:34 AM
To: gregcopeland@centurylink.net
Subject: 612 Cook Ave E

Mr. Copeland, 
I am not sure if I sent you a recommendation on this.  Ms. Moermond recommends approval of the assessment. 
 
We got a response from hauler that they had billed you for the wrong cart size from Oct to March – had you at a 64T 
when you had a 32T.  So after crediting your account for that timeframe, the Q1 balance owing was only 
$44.78.  Recommends approval. 
 
If you wish to contest further, the City Council public hearing is September 25 @ 3:30 p.m. in Room 300. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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